M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
April 5, 2016
RE:
Duke Energy – Grant of Easement 

Attached for your review and approval is the grant of easement from Duke Energy for the installation of electric facilities for the new Maintenance Building at 5601 North Bend Road.  This easement is for the line and the proposed transformer relocation.  Gerry Dusing has reviewed this request.
I recommend the board approve the Grant of Easement from Duke Energy, as presented. 
Eric K. McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
